
CITY OF ONAMIA 

PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Onamia shall hold 
a public hearing on December 08, 
2021 at 6:00 pm in the Onamia City 
Hall, 621 Main St, Onamia, MN 
56359. The purpose of the hear-
ing is to review the implementation 
of the Small Cities Development 
Program (SCDP) grant funds. The 
funds were used to help the city 
fund improvements to its municipal 
wastewater and drinking water sys-
tems. Written and oral testimony 
will be accepted from any person(s) 
who wish to present such testimo-
ny. Written testimony must be sub-
mitted prior to the public hearing 
to the City Clerk, City of Onamia, 
PO Box 186, Onamia, MN 56359. If 
you need any type of accommoda-
tions to participate in the meeting, 
please call 320.532.3311 at least 
48 hours prior to the meeting.

Kathleen McCullum 
City Clerk-Treasurer
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